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ESSEX CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

Minutes for the Meeting of January 3, 2012 

 

Commissioners:  Staff: 

   

Wallace Bruce, Chairman Elisabeth Frye James Hankin, Agent 

Joseph Ahearn* James Rynkowski   

Robert Brophy Shirley Singleton Deborah Cunningham 

Philip Caponigro  Administrative Clerk 

 

*Absent 

  

 

The Commission continued a Public Hearing on a Notice of Intent filed by the Town of Essex, Board 

of Selectmen to review a proposed project which intends to provide the Town of Essex with a 

management plan for the Alewife Brook, in order to improve the conditions of the brook, specifically 

for the alewife run. The Commission was advised that all comments had not yet been received and that 

the Town had requested that the hearing be continued to the next meeting. On a motion made and duly 

seconded, the Commission voted to continue the hearing to the next meeting of the Commission. 

 

The Commission met with Skip Crocker of Crocker’s Boatyard to discuss the placement of two storage 

barns on the property at 160 John Wise Avenue. The Commission discussed the information that they 

would require to be on the plan when it was formally submitted, but advised that they did not have any 

issues with the location or use for the buildings. 

 

The Agent updated the Commission on the projects that he was overseeing and the building permit 

applications which had been reviewed since the last meeting. At this time, there was nothing which 

needed the Commission’s attention. 

 

The Chairman presented the minutes for approval for the meetings of November 1, 2011 and 

November 15, 2011. On a motion made and duly seconded, the Commission voted unanimously to 

approve the minutes as presented. 

 

On a motion made and duly seconded, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Approved: Essex Conservation Commission 

 

Prepared by: Deborah Cunningham, Administrative Clerk 


